Nisqually Pines Policy For Checking Out 

Audio Recordings of Meetings of the Board of Directors

All meetings of the Board of Directors are audio recorded to aid the board secretary in the writing of the association minutes.  These audio recordings may be checked out at the Nisqually Pines Community Club office by members.  All recordings may be checked out for a period of 48 hours.  If audio recordings are not returned within 2 business days a charge of $10.00 will be placed on the member's account.  

In lieu of checking out audio recordings, members may purchase a copy for $10.00.

Any CD’s recorded between July 2010 and April 2012 are not eligible for release as there was a policy in place at the top of each agenda stating that AUDIO RECORDING WILL BE FOR THE PURPOSE OF THE MINUTES ONLY.
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